
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

February 2, 2021 
Delegations 
 
 
Bylaw 1095-21, Land Use 
Bylaw Amendment 
 
 

Council Approval  
 
 
 

Carmen Clarke, the Raymond and District Handibus 
Society president, provided a 2020 annual report to 
Council and requested funding for 2021.   

 
Council approved 1st Reading of a Rezoning Bylaw for the 
purpose of establishing a restaurant in a residential area. 
Council has set March 2nd at 6:00pm for the public hearing, 
where members of the public will be able to provide 
feedback on the proposed bylaw.  
 
Council approved several agenda items, including raw 
water expansion plans, outdoor skating proposal from 
recreation, a proposal to keep the ice arena open, and 
federal census support.   
      
For more information any of the above items, or on other items discussed at the 
meeting, please view the February 2 Agenda Package on the town website, watch the 
meeting on YouTube, or call the town office at 403 752 3322. 
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